
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 92.50% 

Sycamores – 94.14% 

Poplars – 98.00% 

Maples – 97.04% 

Elms – 95.33% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 96.67% 

 

Well done to Mr Smith’s 

class this week!  

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have been reading Jack and the Beanstalk. 

We have planted our very own beans and are being very patient 

waiting for the beanstalks to grow - we’re hoping there won’t be a 

giant’s castle at the top!!  

Saplings – This week we have been learning all about The 

Gingerbread Man. The children have used characters to react the 

story. In Maths, we have been learning about 1 more and 1 less than,  

Sycamores – We have had lots of fun learning about money this 

week. We have also been super musicians by singing high and low 

pitch tunes.  

Poplars – This week we have been fantastic Historians recalling facts 

from the past. We can’t wait to learn about the Titanic next week.  

Maples – We have worked really well at becoming historians, deciding 

what the artefacts from the Stone Age were.  

Elms – This week we have been researching Katherine Johnson, a 

mathematician for NASA in preparations for International Women’s 

week next week.  

Hawthorns – Tear 5 have enjoyed starting their literacy topic and 

researching about the subject of our Newspaper report – Lucy Bronze.  

Chestnuts – This week, we’ve hit our favourite time of the year and 

began swimming lessons. The children loved their first session 

showing off their skills and playing games.  

What a busy week!  

 

The children have enjoyed a visitor from HSBC who talked to each 

class about the importance of looking after their money.  

 

Next week we look forward to World Book Day. Don’t forget to 

dress your children in their PJ’s and they must remember their 

World Book Day decorated plates. There will be prizes for the best 

ones!  

 

We will also be celebrating International Women’s Day next 

Friday.  

 

I would like to congratulate Sharn Carrie and Carly wright who 

have been appointed at SENDCO and EYFS Lead while Miss 

Marshall is on maternity. I would like announce that we have 

appointed for Miss Marshall’s maternity leave and we will 

welcome Miss Armstrong to the team after Easter. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


